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Tuesday, 27th September 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Uniform Swap Initiative (Primary Phase) 

Taking into consideration that the country is facing a cost of living crisis and that times are hard for 

us all, we would like to support our school community by launching our Uniform Swap Initiative 

within the Primary Phase. 

In order to do this, we are asking for your support and you can do this by donating any good quality 

school uniform (that you no longer need) to the school, allowing other parents to be able to use 

these items for their own children. 

We would be grateful if you could hand any items (trousers, jumpers, PE kits, Coats etc) to the 

School Office and every Friday, commencing from Friday 30th September 2022 the uniform will be 

on display outside The Hub (old Nursery entrance), for parents to be able to help themselves to any 

items that they may need. 

We take this opportunity to thank you for your support with this initiative and hope that this will 

collectively help our school community. 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs P Dhaliwal 
Vice Principal 

 

https://www.instagram.com/guru_nanak_sikh_academy/
https://www.linkedin.com/in/nanaksarprimary/
https://www.facebook.com/GNSAcademy
https://twitter.com/GNS_Academy
mailto:admin@gnsa.co.uk
http://www.gurunanaksikhacademy.co.uk/

